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If you would like an item included in the Newsletter, which is also published on the website (www.ccht.rbkc.sch.uk)  - please 
email it to: krose@ccht.rbkc.sch.uk 

NEXT WEEK—VISITORS, COMMUNITY EVENTS & CURRICULUM ENRICHMENT 

Thursday 29th September Whole School & parents/
carers 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 8.15am—9am 

Thursday 29th September YR parents/carers Phonics Workshop 9-10.30am 

Thursday 29th September  Y6 Blitz Workshop at National Army Museum 

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK 

 
Reception Class: 
Avaline and Henry  

Year 1:   
Magnus and Mariam 

Year 2: 
Florrie and Alkeo 

Year 3: 
Lucette and Filippo 

Year 4: 
Delphi and Carla 

Year 5: 
Chloe and Maggie 

Year 6: 
Samar and Olivia 

OUR SOCIAL MEDIA PAGES 
Federation Instagram 
 @cchtfederation  

Twitter  
 @cchtfederation 

School Kitchen Instagram  
@christchurchschoolkitchen 

 

Dates for your Diary 
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Monday 3rd  October—Y3/Y4 pre-booked parent school lunch at 12pm 

Tuesday 4th October—Christmas Card Making Day 

Thursday 6th October — Y1 Local Area Guided Walk  

Thursday 6th October—YR Scavenger Hunt at Chelsea Physic Garden 

Friday 7th October — Grandparents’ Day—9am—12pm 

Tuesday 11th October — Hooke Court Meeting for Y4 Parents 9am 

Wednesday 12th October — Harvest Festival at Christ Church 2.30pm 

Wednesday 12th October — Y3 Sculptural Walk in Battersea Park 

Friday 14th October—Y3 trip to Science Museum 

Wednesday 19th October—Y3 Lego Workshop at National Army  

Museum 

Monday 24th October—Friday 28th October – Half Term 

Monday 31st October - INSET DAY— only staff in school. 

Tuesday 1st November — Pupils back to school. 

Alastair Rellie Day—Celebrating Grandparents 
Friday 7th October from 9am—12pm 
 
Our CCHT community celebrate Grandparents, their support and inspiration  
alongside their cherished memories. This tradition was the idea of Alastair Rellie, a  
respected member of our community, a long serving Governor and a very much 
loved grandparent himself.  Please sign up in the school office if you would like 

grandparents to attend.   
 
Invitation for our Grandparents to join us for lunch 
We would like to extend an invitation to a limited number of ‘grandparents’ to 
be our guests for lunch on Friday 7th October at 12pm, immediately following  
Grandparents’ Day. There will be a link on School Gateway to book in for those 
grandparents (or carers) who wish to join their grandchildren for lunch.  The  
suggested donation will be £5 per adult to secure your spot so that we can cover 
the costs for the additional lunches.  Please note that the option on the gateway 
will closed when the number of spaces has been filled. Thank you! 

https://www.instagram.com/cchtfederation/
https://twitter.com/i/flow/login?input_flow_data=%7B%22requested_variant%22%3A%22eyJsYW5nIjoiZW4tZ2IifQ%3D%3D%22%7D
https://twitter.com/i/flow/login?input_flow_data=%7B%22requested_variant%22%3A%22eyJsYW5nIjoiZW4tZ2IifQ%3D%3D%22%7D
https://www.instagram.com/cchtfederation/
https://www.instagram.com/christchurchschoolkitchen/
https://www.instagram.com/christchurchschoolkitchen/


Harvest Assembly 
Wednesday, 12th October  

2.30-3.30pm 
 

Harvest Assembly will be held on Wednesday 12th October at 2.30pm in the church.  Please 
could children bring in their offerings on Tuesday 11th October. 
 

Contributions for Harvest assembly, as listed below, would be gratefully received by the St 
Luke’s Foodbank who will donate to families and people in need at this particular time of 
year. 
 

Long-life milk  
or non-dairy equivalents,  
rice,  
pasta,  
tea,  
coffee,  
sugar,  
fruit juice,  
biscuits,  
jams, 
  
 
Donations of these items would be particularly appreciated, though, of course, all more traditional Harvest food 
donations will also be welcomed and passed on to support those in need in our local community.   
Unfortunately, we are unable to accept perishable goods.   

marmalade,   
cereal,  
oatmeal,  
bars of soap,  
shower gel,  
shampoo,  
toothpaste,  
toothbrushes,  
feminine care products,     
toilet rolls 

Tins of:  soup, m eat,  
fish, vegetables, fruit,  
tomatoes and    pulses 
(baked beans, lentils,  
chickpeas, broad beans, 
kidney beans, butter 
beans, cannellini beans 
and borlotti beans).  

 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 
 

Thursday 29th September 
School Hall—8.15-9.00am 

 

Come and join us for our Macmillan coffee morning 
All welcome, parents, children, friends! 

 
Donations of biscuits, buns or cakes will be gratefully accepted!   

Please bring in your bakes into the school office on Wednesday 28th September. 
 

NON UNIFORM DAY 
 

For a donation of £1 to the Macmillan charity, children may come to school that day in their own clothes 
wearing green, especially for Macmillan. 
 
A PICTURE FOR OUR KING—THE CHILDRENS’ ACTIVITY 
The children will be colouring in a specially drawn picture for King Charles III as part 
of the morning’s activities, which we will then send by special delivery to Buckingham 
Palace.  
 
Macmillan is a charity that helps to improve the lives of people affected by cancer by providing 
specialist nurses who give medical, emotional, practical and financial support.  
 For more information, visit www.coffee.macmilan.org.uk. 

PART TIME CHEF ASSISTANT 
 

Might you be interested in joining our buzzy and busy Kitchen team?  
We are looking for a CCHT Part Time Kitchen Chef 
Assistant to work 5 days a week (hours to be  

discussed) across both schools. Duties to Include prepping, cooking, serving and 
encouraging children to eat and being an advocate in the food culture at Christ 
Church.   
Please contact Head Chef, Katie Dance for further information or to apply for the 
role: kdance@ccht.rbkc.sch.uk  



Amazon Wish List 
Thank you  to everyone who has pur-

chased something for our school  from 
our Amazon Wish List! 

If you would like to purchase something on 

our behalf, please visit:  https://
amzn.eu./8EJTD8E 

If you find something you would like to pur-
chase – just add it to your basket and follow 
the same procedures as it you were ordering 
something for yourself. The items will then 
be  delivered directly to the school – please 
make sure you select the school address in 
the  delivery section.  

 

PreLoved Uniform Sale 
Wednesday 28th September 
On the Piazza at Christ Church at 3.30pm  
 
A group of Year 4 parents will kindly be hosting a  
preloved uniform sale on the piazza after school next Wednesday. 
 

Donations are gratefully received. 
 

 
 
 
 

Lucy Brookes a Y1 and Y3 parent at Christ 
Church, is joining the Duke of York Square 
sleepout next Friday 1st October.  She will be 
raising money for the Glass Door charity, which 
provides shelter and food for homeless, vulnera-
ble adults during the coldest months. 
 
Any donations would be mostly appreciated.  
 
To donate—go to: https://www.justgiving.com/
fundraising/lucy-brookes6 
 





“Looking for a babysitter? 
  
My name is Tom Hester, I’m a 17 year old A 
level student at the Fulham Boys School and a 
former Christ Church pupil. 
  
I am reliable, responsible and really enjoy  
looking after children. For the past two years I 
have volunteered at the St Luke’s Epic youth 
summer camp. I live with my family in  
Battersea and am available for evening and 
weekend babysitting in the local area (SW11) 
but also happy to travel to  SW10, SW3 and 
SW4. 

My rate is £7ph and I’d be delighted to hear from you if you think I could be of assistance. 
Mob: 07598 880 637 
Email: TomHester2005@outlook.com                                           References available on request. 

mailto:TomHester2005@outlook.com


Reception Class Numicon  
 

Reception Class has been using the  
numicon to explore numbers to 10. We 
have been challenged to collect the  
correct amount of objects from the 
beach, then used the numicon to draw 
maths pictures. Well done Reception 
class, they are all excellent learners! 
 



Silent Auction Prize!! 
 

2 tickets to the National Television Awards 
Raising money for Our School  

 
One of our parents is generously offering 2 x sensational tickets, 
directly behind the Celeb VIP area, to the National Television 
Awards NOW on Thursday 13th October at 7pm at Wembley 
OVO Arena.  
 
Dress Black Tie/Glamorous and  
enjoy the show-stopping  

entertainment from Robbie Williams and more.. plus plenty of  
celeb spotting. Tickets retail in excess of £100. 

 
Please email: 
krose@ccht.rbkc.sch.uk 
with your bid. The highest 
bid will secure this fabulous 
night out and results of the 
silent auction will be  
announced on Monday 3rd 
October at 9am! 
 

 

We are collecting  

empty (and clean) 

jam jars for an  

upcoming  

Christmas  

fundraiser. 

We would be so grate-

ful for any spare you might have. The chil-

dren will be making some delicious treats 

to sell at our Christmas Fair at the end of 

term! Please drop off in the office. 

Thank you! 

Fundraising for Marie Curie 
 

Niall McCann, one of our music teachers, is  
running the London Marathon on 
2nd October in memory of his dad.  He is  
raising money for Marie Curie and would be very grateful 
for any donations. https://www.justgiving.com/

fundraising/niall-mccann-finola-mcgrady  

School leaver ‘N’ iN hiS Smart 

new Secondary School  

Uniform On his first day at  

Fulham Boys School. 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/niall-mccann-finola-mcgrady
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/niall-mccann-finola-mcgrady
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